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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee: 

 

Please pass SB 1576-3 with language that clearly restores recreational immunity for 

public and private landowners and clearly applies to both improved and unimproved 

trails. Please restore/update the rules which allow all members of the state to 

historical routes to recreation facilities which have been available to them. As a 

current member of the Multnomah County Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory 

Committee and past chair of the City of Gresham Sub Committee on Transportation I 

have worked hard in designing multi use facilities for older citizens, families with all 

ages of children, and any age of users. These as well as access points are now in 

jeopardy of being restricted. 

 

Thank you, 

Greg Olson   

 


